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Dear President Karepova,

On behalf of all the team of Ukrpatent, I extend my sincere gratitude to you for the
letter from your Office in which you express the full solidarity with all the Ukrainian
people and with the community of our enterprise.

Ukraine has faced an unprecedented challenge in contemporary history and is
courageously resisting the invasion, defending its right of existence, territorial
integrity and the sovereignty of our state. Today the Ukrainian nation is united as
never before.

While working for the victory and the good of Ukraine today, it is especially important
for us to feel your support.

Now Ukrpatent is making every effort to preserve the team and ensure the continuous
operation of the state system of intellectual property legal protection in Ukraine. The
enterprise continues to work with applicants and rightholders, fulfills its international
obligations, provides social support for employees and those who need it at most
today. In our turn, we thank you for your support of Ukrainian applicants and
rightholders within your jurisdiction, as well as for the humanitarian efforts of your
team towards Ukraine.
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We express our sincere commitment to work together effectively to improve the
intellectual property system in Ukraine and Europe. We hope for further strengthening
of the cooperation between the Austrian Patent Office and Ukrpatent.

Sincerely,

Andrew KUDIN /,/

Director General, e
State Enterprise “Ukrainizfn/l( ectual

Property Institute” (Ukrpatent)




